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10th May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
Nur: nd R ion Little Sherw Farm Worksh

On Tuesday 11" June we have a mobile farm coming into school to run an
interactive workshop for the Nursery and Reception children. They will be bringing
with them a variety of farm animals and teaching the children about how to care for
them.

The children will get to meet rabbits, guinea pigs, pygmy goats, ponies, pigs and we
are hoping to meet some lambs and piglets too! This will be taking place during the
school day.

We rely on parental contributions in order to be able to run the wide variety of visits
and workshops that the pupils at HPP enjoy. The contribution we are requesting on
this occasion, for each pupil, is £4. Whilst payment of this is voluntary, if we do not
receive sufficient contributions in order to run the workshop then we will cancel it and
a full refund will be made.

If you feel that you are unable to make this contribution and require support
with this, please contact the school office to arrange a meeting to speak to Mrs
Cook.

Please log in to Parent Pay by Monday 20th May to make your payment and also to
give consent for your child to attend the workshop.

We will share photos from the workshop on Tapestry so you can see how much fun
your child has had during the farm visit.

Thank you for your continued support.
Kind regards,

Mrs Davies
EYFS Lead
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